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DR. ING. HEINER BONNENBERG INDUSTRIESTRASSE
GESCHAFTSFUNRER DER 5173 ALDENHOVEN
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TELEX 8 33569 BUDI D

thOct. 20 , 1980

Mr. Joseph M. Hendrie, Commissioner
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington D.C. 20555

U. 5. A.

Dear Mr. Hendrie:

Thank you very much for your letter of August 20 I received today.
I have informed the President of the "Technische Universitst" of Aachen
of your acceptance and intention to present a paper. We are very pleased
and whish to express our sincere thanks. I appreciate that you have many
commitments and that yours will be an important contribution to the con-
ference.
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The conference will take place in March 1981, with the exact dates to
be arranged in December. I will stay in Oak Ridge in the first week of
December and would be pleased to come to Washington if we could meet briefly
to discuss the objectives and the date of the conference.
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Yours sincerely,
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Heiner Bonnenberg
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cc: Alvin Weinberg

.

'

8011210
2A2__


